
 
 Der Oberbürgermeister     

        

 

 

 

  

            

 

 

Welcome to UniverCity Bochum! We’re happy to have you! 

 

 

  

 

Dear international students! 

 

After you’ve had some time to get settled on campus, I’d be honoured to personally welcome 

you. Please join us at our international meeting:   

 

Friday, 2018-11-23, 6 p. m., 

 Rathaus Bochum (Town Hall) 

Willy-Brandt-Platz 2 - 6. 

     

What’s waiting for you there? A get-together in a relaxed atmosphere, conversation with 

citizens of Bochum and fellow students from all over the world, music, a little snack and….. 

Well, just come and see what we’ve got in store for you! 

 

Interested? Please inform the international office of your university until November 9th. 

 

Want to get to know Bochum better?  You’re also invited to a guided city tour on Saturday 24th.  

For more information come to the meeting at the Town Hall! 

 

I am looking forward to meeting you! 

 

 
Thomas Eiskirch 

Mayor of Bochum 
  


